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Message from the President

To steal a famous quote from a great book:
“We are here!”.
The dues are only $20 for this year. Plans are
in the works for an in person Symposium in
Greensboro this fall. We need the support of
our members. Meeting in person may have
gone away for a while but we will get back to
it. We need your support via our ZOOM
meetings. We have several new members to
the club. Feel free to contact Crystal or I if
there are any particular demos you might like
to see. I have volunteered to do a demo for a
meeting. I would love for a new member to
offer a suggestion of what he/she would like
to see.

See you Tuesday.

Louise

Sawdust is my bling!

PT Woodturners is inviting you to a
scheduled Zoom meeting.

Time: May 11, 2021 07:00 PM Eastern Time
(US and Canada)

Every month on the Second Tue, until Jul 13,
2021, 3 occurrence(s)

May 11, 2021 07:00 PM
Jun 8, 2021 07:00 PM
Jul 13, 2021 07:00 PM

Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/93386205601

Meeting ID: 933 8620 5601

Passcode: 348311

Meeting Agenda

Introduction of new members and visitors

Intro of the Demonstrator

Paul Hannaby – Natural Edge Goblets
and Twisted Stem Goblets

New Business

May Meeting

Old Business

Other Business

Treasurer’s Report

Members to share recent work

Adjourn

Intro to Paul Hannaby byJim Duxbury

Paul Hannaby is a Registered Professional
Woodturner, tutor, and author from the Forest
of Dean, Gloucestershire, England. He is the
president of the AWGB, Association of
Woodturners Great Britain, similar to our
AAW.
He produces a wide range of turned items
mainly from local timber but also incorporates
other materials such as stone, metals, resin
and paint which are intended to enhance the
beauty of the wood. Much of Paul’s main
focus in woodturning is on individual one off
pieces. He also likes to use a variety of
different tools and techniques, combining
texture and colour with turning wood to
enhance the natural beauty of the wood.
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Paul also produces utility items such as
salad bowls, pepper/salt grinders, chopping
boards, clocks and pens. Many more
examples of Paul’s woodturning can be
seen on Paul’s Creative Woodturning
website. Paul will demonstrate techniques
while turning a natural edge goblet and a
twisted stem goblet. Remember the UK is 5
hours ahead of our time so 7:00PM is
midnight for him. This demo will go from
midnight to 2:00AM UK time. He is a great
guy, first class woodturner, very
knowledgeable, fun to listen to, and when
this is over you may understand English. I
just “learnt” that.

Minutes from the 4/13/21 ZOOM meeting:

President Louise Butler convened the
meeting at 7:00 pm and welcomed the 26
participants, including new members.
The meeting began with Roy
Carlson&#39;s demo on “Streptohedrons”,
or twisted
polyhedrons. Roy began by showing
examples of streptohedrons he has made,
along with a brief discussion of each. This
was followed by a PowerPoint slide show
that
included drawings and specific details on
each of the examples shown. The last slide

was a list of references for those interested in
more information. A Q &amp; A session
followed. Roy agreed to provide the slideshow to
Louise for posting on the website.
After the demo, Louise discussed an inquiry
received through the website for a set of
balusters. Re: Covid, she noted that the Leonard
Center is in the process of opening up, but we
don’t know the specifics yet. There was a
general discussion of the NC
Symposium in November - details to follow. Bob
Schasse gave the Treasurer’s report.
Louise noted that both Klingspor and Sawtooth
are looking for instructors. A Show & Tell session
ended the meeting.

- Roy Carlson, Secretary


